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Date: 22 May 2025 

 

ADVISORY - Immediate Suspension of Services to Hodeidah, Yemen [YEHOD] 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Due to unforeseen and exceptional circumstances beyond our control, the discharge of or 

delivery of cargo at Hodeidah, Yemen, is no longer possible until further notice.  

 

This notice affects the following categories of shipments: 

1. Shipments that are currently in transit or on water to Hodeidah; and 

2. Bookings for shipments to Hodeidah where the shipment has not been loaded on 

the vessel at the port of loading. 

 

In light of the foregoing, we propose the following options for the handling of the affected 

shipments and request that within 7 days from the date of this notice you give us your 

instructions as to whether you wish to: 

1. For shipments currently at a transshipment port, accept delivery at the 

transshipment port;  

2. For all other affected shipments, request a change of destination to an alternative 

discharge port. 

 

If we do not receive your instructions within the period mentioned above, we shall at our 

discretion and in accordance with clause 14 of the standard terms of our bill of lading: 

1. Divert the shipment to an alternative port deemed suitable by the Carrier. 

2. Hold the shipment at such location or port we deem suitable, from which we will 

require you to collect or take delivery of the shipment. 

 

Please be advised that all additional costs and expenses incurred in connection with all of 

the foregoing, including but not limited to costs incurred in relation to any diversion, 

storage, devanning, or trucking, shall be for your account.  

 

We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation. Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact 

your usual customer service representative. In the meantime, we will continue to monitor 

the situation and keep you updated. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Pacific International Lines  


